
Board of Health Minutes 

February 16, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present. 

Ms. Ferrari reported to the Board that she has made revisions to the new bid specs for the trash 

and recycling contract and it was sent out to Shaw’s and Son and Waste Management.   

 

Waste Management asked if the Board would consider changing their trash and recycling 

pickup day to a Friday.    The Board discussed it and said that it would have to be an 

outstanding bid in order for them to consider a change of day.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 


